
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Public Service Commission of Utah 
 
DATE:  May 6, 2011 
 
SUBJECT:  Smart Grid Information Standard and Home Energy Report 

Public Service Commission Docket 08-999-05 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
Park City Municipal Corporation supports efforts to make information on energy use, rates, and 
generation easily accessible for its residents.  Improved access to this information will facilitate 
better consumer decisions and provide numerous environmental and economic benefits. 
 
The Home Energy Report Review filed by Rocky Mountain Power on February 28, 2011 shows 
promise as a program to empower residents to become more active in energy conservation.  Park 
City has a high level of interest in programs such as these which enhance our local greenhouse 
gas mitigation efforts and work in parallel with energy efficiency and conservation programs we 
currently offer.  Furthermore, we agree with the comments submitted by Utah Clean Energy on 
March 14, 2011 regarding the Smart Grid Information Standard and Home Energy Report. 
 
Park City supports development of a Home Energy Report program as well as distribution of the 
information contained in the Smart Grid Information Standard to all Rocky Mountain Power 
customers.  Providing this information will improve public understanding of energy issues and 
spur efficiency and conservation activities among residents.  Given that the Commission found 
that much of the information needed to implement the smart grid information standard is already 
available, we think it is reasonable for Rocky Mountain Power to make “smart grid” information 
convenient for all its customers to access. 
 
We are highly interested in Rocky Mountain Power’s ongoing efforts to track and investigate 
smart grid pilot programs and development projects.  Learning from these programs and projects 
will assist with eventually implementing applications that improve environmental sustainability 
and ensure our ability to integrate future, effective technologies into our energy infrastructure. 
 
Thank you for consideration of these comments. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Tyler R. Poulson 
Environmental Sustainability Coordinator 
Park City Municipal Corporation 


